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June
Third
1921.

F. W. Denton, lisq., 
Vice-President, 
Copper Hange lo., 
Painesdale, Mich. -

Dear Sir:-

Dr. Porter has returned to McGill 
after a visit to the principal mining centres of 
Ontario and Michigan and informs me that he and 
the students had a very successful trip. He also 
tells me that he has been able to secure summer 
employment in the mines for every one of the young 
men in his party.

I know that he feels that his 
success was due in a very great degree to such 
kindness as he received at your hands. He has,
I am sure, personally expressed his gratification 
to you, but I vould like to add mine as well.
There cannot he too much co-operation and sympathy 
between a school, such as »e hope our lining De­
partment is, and the practical industry itself.

,7ith all good wishes and renewed 
thanks for your courtesy to Dr. Porter and the 
young men of McGill University, I am,

Mver yours faithfully,

Princ ipal.
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